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KESWICK HIGH SCHOOL

February 21,2018 

Dear Parent/Guardian:

We are pleased that the Ministry of Education has provided special funding again this year, for 
an after school mathematics program. The goal of this program is to build the mathematical 
literacy skills of students who may have struggled for many years, need additional positive 
intervention to build their confidence in math or those students who just want to improve their 
mathematical ability.

Keswick High School is pleased to offer your son/daughter this opportunity to benefit from some 
extra help in mathematics. Your son/daughter will need to attend all sessions to get the maximum 
benefit from this program. The after school program consists of twelve sessions of 75 minutes 
each. Students will attend once a week for 12 weeks. There is no cost for this program and it 
will run from March 21th, 2018 to June 6th, 2018. The program is every week on Wednesdays 
from 3:15 pm to 4:30 pm.

While receiving additional assistance through the after school program, your son/daughter will 
continue to receive regular instruction from his/her classroom teacher related to the mathematics 
required for their grade level. For some students, further assistance will be required.

Please read and complete the student registration form on the other side if you are interested and 
feel the program would be helpful. Your signature is required as permission for your 
son/daughter to participate in the after school program. Completed forms are to be returned to 
their regular math teacher no later than Friday, March 2,2018. We need a commitment from 
12 students for this program to be offered. There will only be one session for grade 9 and one 
for grade 10, so don’t delay in registering.

The school is not able to provide transportation for students so there may be a need for you to 
arrange transportation for your son/daughter following each session.

If you have further questions, feel free to contact Ms. Miller, Department of Mathematics via 
email atkristie.miller@yrdsb.ca or by phone (905) 476-0933 extension 551.

Sincerely,

Mike Grieve 
Principal
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